
 

  
 

Visiting the Green Connect Farm  
COVID-19 Important Information 

To ensure our visitors are safe while visiting the farm, we have put in place several measures in keeping with NSW Government 
guidelines.  

1. Please do not visit Green Connect Farm if you’re unwell, have experienced cold or flu symptoms in the last 14 days, or 
have returned from overseas in the last 14 days. If you need to postpone your visit, please let us know ASAP. You can 
postpone your tickets once in the case of illness. All other cancellations are non-refundable.  

2. Please cough and/or sneeze into your elbow. Dispose of used tissues by taking them home with you as we do not have 
bins on the tour. 

3. Practice 20 seconds of washing and/or using the hand sanitiser provided.  

4. Remain 1.5m away from other people on the tour. Members of the same household may be closer than 1.5m apart.  

Please arrive 10mins before the start time 

When you arrive, we will be there to meet you. Our staff member will sign you in. This is our legal requirement for contact 
tracing, should the need arise. Before starting the tour or workshop, your guide will provide a brief introduction and show you 
to the hand washing/ hand sanitiser station. 

Green Connect farm is a working farm  
Please note you are responsible for supervising and maintaining the safety of any children accompanying you. It is also your 
responsibility to ensure the children maintain appropriate social distancing. The farm is not accessible by pram, so you'll need 
to carry infants. You enter the farm at yours and your children’s own risk. We have animals on our farm including pigs, sheep, 
goats, chickens, bees (please notify us if you or your child is allergic) and the occasional snake. There are also some macadamia 
trees on site. So, please pack your Epipen if allergic and keep it with you at all times. 

Site and weather notice  
 If the weather has been wet, the farm will be muddy and wet so make sure to dress appropriately. We don't cancel events in 
wet weather (unless it's a dangerous storm). Getting wet or muddy is all part of the fun! Our composting toilets are very basic 
and may not be suitable for children. Before the tour or workshop, please have the kids go to the toilet at home.  

You must bring 

• Enclosed shoes or boots – sorry no thongs or sandals as we have many creepy crawlies on the farm 

• Hat and sunscreen or rain gear including gumboots (please check the forecast) 

• Water to drink – we don’t provide drinking water  

• Clothes you don’t mind getting dirty (and maybe a change of clothes just in case) 

 

We look forward to seeing you soon! 


